From: Crowe, Elizabeth 
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 4:32 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Trip to Columbus Ohio

Steve

Per my previous Emails I completed my trip to Columbus Ohio.  The trip was sponsored and paid for by a grant from the National Fallen Firefighters to teach a Leadership class and a train the trainer class on Stress First Aid for Firefighters and Paramedics.   

National Fallen Firefighters (NFFF) paid for my air fare on Southwest  Airlines. I flew out Tuesday afternoon, September 15th and returned on Thursday night September 17th. 

They had a reception on Tuesday evening for 1 hour and all dinners were on our own.  The Conference began promptly at 8:00 and went till 6:00 at the Westin Hotel in Columbus on Wednesday and 8:00 till 4:00 on Thursday.  NFFF paid for 2 nights lodging at the Westin Hotel, breakfast and lunch were provided during our training.  Dinner was on our own both nights.  Transportation was also provided from the air port to our hotel and return to the airport by NFFF.

This was a very informative trip with a lot of class time.  I did walk at night to see Columbus it is a clean city, however their downtown is very desolate. I did not get to see the University and had dinner at one trendy neighborhood I would go back again.  I have receipts of no cost for the room if your need them, the airfare was booked through a service that NFFF uses.

I hope all is well thanks again for your help

Liz

Elizabeth J. Crowe, LCSW 

Coordinator of Human Relations

Chicago Fire Department

